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BATZER CONSTRUCTION, INC.,
Requests
Prequalification of Subcontractors
for
Geothermal Power Plant
Infrastructure RFQ #2012-02
RFQ Proposal DUE: 5:00 pm (PST)
September 10, 2012

Batzer Construction, Inc. (BCI)
Design/Build Contractor for Oregon Institute
of Technology (OIT) Geothermal Power
Plant Infrastructure project requests
Subcontractor Prequalification.

Notice is hereby given that BCl invites
experienced Mechanical and Electrical
Subcontractors in the installation of
equipment for the project.

The prequalification process will include
subcontractor submittal of completed
Prequalification documents. BCI evaluation
of prequalification will be based on a uniform
system. Prequalified Subcontractors will be
eligible to participate in the bidding process.

Prequalification documents can be
obtained from Batzer Construction’s main
office at 190 N. Ross Lane, Medford, OR
541-773-7553 or at the OUS Procurement
website; https://secure.ous.edu/bid.

Qualified Subcontractors must have
specific experience in the construction and
assembly of commercial-industrial
mechanical process equipment and
electrical systems installations related to
Power Plant infrastructure. Subcontractors
without specific experience, personnel, and
equipment need not apply.

Bidders must be licensed by the Oregon
Construction Contractors Board at the time
of submission of their proposal. Thisis a
public works project requiring prevailing
wages and a public works bond.

We are an equal opportunity employer
requesting prequalification from all qualified
DVBE/MBE/MBE/ESB Subcontractors &
suppliers. CCB# 132902



